
Ulysses S. Grant National Park Service 
U.S Department of the Interior 

Ulysses S. Grant National Historic Site 

Concert: The 4th Street Band 
Rock, Blues, and Country 

Thursday, August 15, 2024 (7:00 - 8:00 PM) 

The 2024 outdoor evening concert series 
will feature Americana music through the 
nineteenth and twentieth centuries. The series 
concludes in August featuring the music of 
The 4th Street Band. 

The 4th Street Band has been having fun 
making music since 2008. 

They are a live cover band that plays a mix of 
Rock, Blues, Country, Oldies, and more. They 
perform at large outdoor festivals, concerts in 
the park, restaurants, clubs, and a variety of 
private events. 

The concert is free, and no reservations are required. Bring a 
chair or blanket. You are welcome to bring food and beverages 
as well. 

For more information, call (314) 842-1867 ext. 230 
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